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RE: Perspectives Magazine 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
You may already be aware of our school magazine, Perspectives. This year, the Perspectives writing 
and editorial teams have worked incredibly hard to produce a printed edition of the school magazine.  
 
The magazine is a reflection of the dedication of our brilliant students and their outstanding 
journalistic talents. It is a real achievement for our students to have worked towards such a significant 
goal all in their own time, and we want to celebrate their talents as well as their hard work.  
 
This edition will feature a wide range of writing from political insight to short stories to events at 
school, with a special feature on the theme of ‘home’. As a part of this feature, students have 
considered what home means to them and to others; how ‘home’ can be a place of safety, or a distant 
memory. 
 
In light of this, we invite you to pre-order your copy on Parent Pay at a cost of £3. By purchasing a copy 
of the magazine, you will be supporting the ever growing team of budding young writers and reporters 
at Perspectives.  
 
Perspectives is open to students in all year groups. We meet on Tuesday afternoons from 3.30pm in 
E3.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Warm regards,  
Miss E Hammond  
ehammond@urmstongrammar.org.uk 
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